
Electronics Policy 

 

GSL prefers that campers do not bring expensive electronics such as iPods, phones, or handheld 
games to camp. However, if you choose to allow your child to bring such items, please note that 
these items may only be used during drop off, after lunch, and during pick up. During regular camp 
hours, all electronics must be put away in the camper's backpack. Please be sure that each device is 
labeled with the camper’s name. GSL is not liable or responsible for theft, loss, or any damages that 
may be incurred during camp hours. 


